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From: The Tanner"s
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Framdale PSC Case No. 2022-347
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 1:04:59 PM

Dear Mrs. Birdwell,

I am no longer a member of the Farmdale Water District board of
Commissioners. My term as Commissioner ended in 2021 and the
Franklin County Fiscal Court appointed Scott Wooldridge to take my
place on May 27, 2021.

The events listed in the PSC Order happened long after I stopped being
a Commissioner of the Farmdale Water District.

I respectfully request that the PSC dismiss me as a party to this case.

Richard Tanner

JAN 17 2023
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